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Quilchena Community  

 

The Week Ahead – May 16th– 20th, 2022 
 
We invite families to visit the School Calendar on our website: https://quilchena.sd38.bc.ca/ for all 
of our future notable dates and events. Simply click on the ‘event’ for more details. 
 
May – Asian Heritage Month & Canadian Jewish Heritage Month 
May 18 – Welcome to Kindergarten (WTK) 
May 19 – PAC Mtg – in-person AGM 
May 20 – Pro-D (no school) 

It’s hard to believe we are already into the middle of May, which lately feels like winter. Hopefully our 
weather warms up and we can start to enjoy more outdoor learning activities. In discussion with the 
photographer, our class photos were cancelled this past Thursday and have been rescheduled for 
Tuesday, May 24th. Our wish is to have our class photos outside on our beautiful, new playground and 
fingers crossed we get a better day weather-wise. 

In Other Quilchena News: 
 
Daily Health Check:  The mandatory daily health check remains in place for all 
members of our community and remains a key component of our health and 
safety protocols. Just a reminder that if your child is not feeling well before they 
come to school, please keep them at home to rest and not return until they are 
symptom free. Thank you for your efforts in keeping everyone healthy. 
 

JeanUp! Campaign:  Once again our Quilchena Community opened their 
hearts and wallets to support BC Children’s Hospital’s JeanUp! 
Campaign – you did us proud Quilchena! Thank you to everyone who 
wore denim on May 10th and donated to BC Children's Hospital. We 
surpassed our goal of $364.00 and raised $861.00! Your generosity and 
support for such an important cause is most appreciated. 
 

 
Boyd Biennale Fine Arts Night:  Hugh Boyd’s “Biennale” Fine Arts night will 
be Wednesday, May 18th between 6:00 and 8:30pm. The Biennale is a casual open-
house type event at which attendees are invited to stroll through the gallery in the 
lounge and to check out the various performances that will be scheduled in the 
gyms. We hope you can attend to celebrate the talents of Boyd’s musicians, actors, 
and artists! 
 

Shred it! Nothing feels better than to shred all those unnecessary documents for a good 
cause! Join The Steveston Rotary on May 14 to support the community of Steveston. 
Bring all your spring-cleaning paperwork down to McMath Secondary between 
10am – 2pm. They’ll securely shred your documents for a donation of $10 per box. 
See flyer. 
 
 
  



PAC Corner:   
 

• Gift Card Fundraiser: Open now until May 21st. 
 
Please refer to the PAC Fundraising page on our school website under the “Parents” tab. There are direct 
links for you to access all the PAC’s fundraising initiatives! 
 
 
 
 

A Peek into our P.E Classes 
 
 

 


